Become Part of This Amazing Cloth
 
The Thread Project: One World, One Cloth www.threadproject.com began with a single thread on the night of September 11, 2001.  Since then, tens of thousands of threads have been received, tied together and woven into seven cloths (like the one pictured below).  People of all faiths, ideologies and cultures have participated.  Seventy countries and every continent is represented, even Antarctica!  The threads have been pulled from the fabric of people’s lives, from their clothing, fishing rods, baby booties, shoes, blankets, guitars and hundreds of other sources.  Every thread comes spun with the life story and goodwill of the sender, creating not only a weaving of cloth, but also a weaving of people’s hopes and prayers for the world.  These World Cloths celebrate diversity, encourage tolerance and promote compassionate community.  If you would like to send a thread representing your family or a loved one, the last panel of the cloth is being woven on April 15, 2006.  Your thread needs to be received by April 15th in order to be woven into the 49th and final panel which will be exhibited at (add your information here).  St. Paul’s Chapel, across from the World Trade Center site, will sponsor an exhibit of all of the cloths on September 11, 2006. For more information about sending a thread, see the information below, or visit http://www.threadproject.com/asp/participation.asp. 
